
Department of Human
Services Area Agency on

Aging
Public Hearing, June 14,

2024
PITTSBURGH – The Advisory
Council  of  the  Allegheny
County Department of Human
Services,  Area  Agency  on
Aging (AAA) will hold a public
hearing  on  Friday,  June  14,
2024,  at  10:00  a.m.  The
purpose of the hearing is to
provide information on the FY
23/24 Budget, Information on
Aging’s Four (4) year plan, the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania’s Aging Our Way
PA/State Master Plan on Aging
and Age Friendly PA. Due to
expressed concerns regarding
health  and  safety  risks
associated  with  large  public
gatherings in limited spacing,
the  public  hearing  will  be
conducted in-person and via
video and teleconference. The
teleconference  meeting  will
feature  closed  captioning  as
well  as  live  American  Sign
Language  Interpretation.  To
receive the video conference
link  or  call-in  number  and
conference ID for this event,
contact Cyndie Parzuhoski by
email  at
cynthia.parzuhoski@allegheny
county.us  or  telephone  at
412-350-6931. If you wish to
give testimony at  the public
hearing either in-person or via
video/teleconference,  you
may  pre-register  for  an
assigned  3-minute  slot  by
contacting Cyndie Parzuhoski.
All those who do not register
to provide testimony will  be
permitted to submit  written,
email, or telephonic testimony
both prior to and following the
hearing.  Please  direct  all
testimony of these varieties to
Cyndie  Parzuhoski  at  the
email  address  and  phone
number provided above. If you
prefer to send comments via
physical  mail,  use  the
following  address:  Allegheny
County Department of Human
Services,  Area  Agency  on
Aging,  ATTN:  Cyndie
Parzuhoski,  2100  Wharton
Street,  Second  Floor;
Pittsburgh,  PA  15203.   The
hearing is also an opportunity
for older adults, caregivers and
other interested individuals to
ask  questions,  engage  with
the AAA Advisory Council and
offer  comments  on  aging
services in general. All oral or
written  comments  will  be
recorded  in  the  official
proceedings of the hearing.
The  week  of  the  public
hearing,  the  budget
prospectus will be posted on
the  DHS  website
www.alleghenycounty.us/dhs
/plansbudgets.aspx.  To
request  a  copy,  contact
Cyndie Parzuhoski by email or
telephone.


